
safety 

Response (Debbie) 
Dear Howard; 

welcome to Remington country! 

12/10/2003 

Yes, the safety Modification Program is stil 
a link from the Remington website that will 
regarding the recall for the Mohawk 600. 

http://www. rem·i ngton. com/safety_Mod·i f·i 

we hope you find this information useful 
assistance please call us at 1~800~243~9700 

Thank you for visiting Remington 

customer (Howard Schmader) 
I just aquired a Mohawk 600 and 
done. Is this still available? 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

have attached 
information 
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